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February 24, 2022 
 
 
RE: IDL RFQ 22-207 – NOTICE OF CANCELLATION – Roadside Spray 
 
Persuantto Idaho Department of Lands (IDL) Procurement Policy No. 13, Section XXVIII.C, IDL 
is cancelling RFQ 22-207 – Roadside Spray. Quotes received were over allocation. 
 
Idaho Department of Lands will be exercising its right to enter into direct negotiations for a 
contract. 
 
Thank you for your interest in this project and submitting your quote. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Sherry Groeschl 
Senior Buyer 


